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Pantomime  

Friday 9th December is our Pantomime visit. Your 
child will need a pack lunch on this day. Please 
order on Select or send your child with a pack 
lunch from home. Thank you.  

 
Digital world 

As many families may be hoping for phones, 

games, and devices for Christmas, we would like 

to signpost you to a useful website which  

explains how to install parental controls on a wide 

range of devices, search engines, social media 

platforms, games consoles and mobile platforms. 

Parental Controls & Privacy Settings Guides | Internet Matters  

As our homes become Smarter and children 
increasingly use a wide range of devices and 
smart toys the accessibility to the internet and 
online risks such as cyber bullying also increase, 
please keep your children safe in the digital world. 

 
Sports Club 

Sports Club will continue after Christmas on a 
Thursday 3.30pm to 4.30pm. £3 per session to be 
paid half termly in advance.   
Sports Club will be open to children in years 1 to 
6. Please contact the office if your child wishes to 
join the club or no longer wants to take part.  
Spaces are limited so places will be allocated on 
a first come first served basis.  
 

 

5/12/22 - Christmas 
concerts 2pm and 6pm  

6/12/22 - Christmas 
craft day. Children can 
wear a Christmas 
jumper if they wish.  

9/12/22 - Pantomime. 
Whole school.  

12/12/22 - Last sewing Club 

14/12/22 - Christmas dinner day 

14/12/22 - Carols & Mince Pies for Grandparent, 
elderly friends & neighbours. 2.30pm 

15/12/22 - Last Sports Club 

20/12/22 - Church service. At church 9.15am. All 
welcome 

21/12/22 - Last day & Party Day 

4/1/23 - Inset Day 

5/1/23 - First day back  at school 

Christmas Concerts 
Children coming back to school on Monday for 
the 6pm performance need to be at school for 
5.45pm. The PTFA will be selling raffle tickets 

to win Christmas hampers at each 
performance. Tickets will be £2 a strip or 3 

strips for £5. Card payments will be accepted.  
 

Christmas Craft Day 
On Tuesday 6th December 
we are having a Christmas 
craft day in school. Children 

are welcome to wear a Christmas jumper if 
they wish.  

Christmas Dinner 

Christmas dinner day is on Wednesday 14th 

December. Please remember to order your 

child's school meal.  Children are welcome to 

wear their Christmas jumpers/accessories on 

this day. Thank you.  

 

      Terrific Values Awards 

Cherry: Oscar & Jacob 

Maple: Oliver & Vesper 

Oak: Sienna & Jack 

   Attendance Award  

Maple Class had the best attendance last week  

with 97%.  

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/

